
 

Bucklands Beach Yacht Club under Level 3 – Stage 1– 6th 
October 2021: 

• The Bucklands Beach Yacht Club office will remain 
closed until further notice 

• Meetings, workshops, or events are not taking 
place (unless an online option can be held) 

• The restaurant and bar will be continued to be 
closed until we go back into Level 3 – Stage 3 

 

Access that will be allowed to the BBYC Yacht Club 
buildings 

• No access to the main BBYC Yacht Club building 
until further notice (other than toilet facilities via 
member card access, you must scan your QR code 
and the membership cards still only use your old 
card that expired 31st July 2021).  

• No access to the Granger Point building. 
 

Access that will be allowed to the BBYC Yacht Club Marina  

• Members with boats on the Marina can visit their 
boats, to do minor maintenance and safety checks, 
(including running engines), as long as you strictly 
stay in your bubble and keep social distancing and 
good hygiene methods 

• Every Visitor must Sign in using the NZ Covid-19 
Tracer app. QR Codes are displayed on the Marina 
doors. 

• Visits must only occur within daylight hours 0730 
hrs to 1800 hrs 

• Keep 2 metre distance from anyone not in your 
bubble 

• We are required to keep a register of every 
person who enters our facility their name, contact 
details time and date of when on the premises.   

• To comply with this, you must swipe your tag on 
the way in and on the way out once the gate has 
closed.  This will capture your name, the time in 
and time out and save you and us having to record 
things manually. 

• We have to collect this information in the event that 
contact tracing is required and if we do not keep this 
we can be shut down and fined.  Please help us, help 

you and others by providing this every time you visit 
and walk onto the Marina piers. 

• The Government is still asking people who are over 
65 and not vaccinated to stay home. 

• Berth owners/ occupiers if you have been unwell or 
had any flu like symptoms must stay home, self-
isolate and should seek appropriate medical 
attention. 

• BBYC Yacht Club management reserve the right to 
ask anyone to leave the premises, if they believe the 
individual is creating a risk to the Club and others or 
behaving inappropriately. 

 
Haul-out is currently available under strict Covid-19 Rules. 
For Further information please call Yard Coordinator 
Graeme Fearnley 027 6499 144 
 
The Government have advised Water Sports are allowed 

in Level 3 – Stage 1 

• For further information for Water Sports in Level 3: 
https://sportnz.org.nz/resources/play-active-recreation-
and-sport-at-alert-level-3-step-1/ 

 
Help Everyone by Focusing on Prevention: If you want to 

know more about Covid-19 please go to the webpage link 

below: 

https://covid19.govt.nz/alert-levels-and-
updates/regional-advice/auckland/ 
 

https://www.yachtingnz.org.nz/clubs/covid-19-
latest-updates 
 

LEVEL 3 
What it means for 

Bucklands Beach Yacht Club: 

https://sportnz.org.nz/resources/play-active-recreation-and-sport-at-alert-level-3-step-1/
https://sportnz.org.nz/resources/play-active-recreation-and-sport-at-alert-level-3-step-1/
https://covid19.govt.nz/alert-levels-and-updates/regional-advice/auckland/
https://covid19.govt.nz/alert-levels-and-updates/regional-advice/auckland/
https://www.yachtingnz.org.nz/clubs/covid-19-latest-updates
https://www.yachtingnz.org.nz/clubs/covid-19-latest-updates

